MEMORANDUM

Date: February 8, 2024
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
Via: Albert P. Childress @
City Manager N
From: Jim Young

Director of Code Compliance

Subject: 24-5422 Keep Key West Beautiful Award

Introduction
The monthly Code Compliance Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award.

Background

The Code Compliance Department has established a monthly “Keep Key West Beautiful Award”. This
award recognizes the exceptional efforts of businesses that have significantly improved their property.
Recommendations for a property for this award, can be made to the Code Compliance Office (305)
809-3740 or email us at code_enforcement@cityotkeywest-fl.gov.

Recommendation

The Code Compliance Department is recommending George’s Plumbing, 1824 Flagler Avenue for the
month of February 2024. George’s Plumbing is a locally owned business that has been operating in Key
West for three and half years. The owners George and Thona Beys have been in the plumbing trade for 28
years, since he was 15 years old. Originally from Palm Beach County, George and his wife pride
themselves in providing a full-service plumbing company. The Beys find importance in image from the
building to their work trucks, and the uniforms their employee’s wear.






